
HB 1474 -- State Purchasing

Sponsor:  Abel

This bill requires that all state service contracts awarded after
August 28, 2004, must include specifications that employees of
the contractor or any subcontractor be citizens of the United
States or persons authorized to work in the United States
pursuant to federal law.


